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I am opposed to using our parks and public spaces as houseless space. It’s inhumane for the so
called houseless and to move forward is to enable the practice of unacceptable living conditions.
Further, it diminishes the quality of life for the tax paying citizens. We need to invest money in
services to address mental health issues and put people in proper living spaces. And there needs to
be accountability for the houseless. 
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